TELEPHONE No. 22103,

/,'/‘/}'/'/ Wee

Register of Shipping,

Imperial House,

Donegall Square FEast,

Belfast, 4th 4pri1, 1939,

The /Secretary,

LONDON,

Dear Sir,

MESSRS. HARLAND & WOLFF'S HO0.1l017,

We are forwarding herewith, for the

consideration of the Committee, the following plans
(in duplicate):=-
DrgeNo+64990 = Arpgt. of tank and bilge pipes in motor room.
" " 64427 - Arrgt. of tank and bilge pipes in tunnel.

It 1s stated that the drawings are similar to
those approved for vessel No.1l016,

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Ths Surveyors.
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